
 

Earn two college credits while still in high school! 

The Alaska Railroad Corporation and the Alaska State Chamber of Commerce  

have teamed up to assist Alaska high school students discover their leadership potential in 

the upcoming Alaska Business Week program  

to be held at the University of Alaska Fairbanks campus July 31 – August 6, 2011.  

  

The Alaska Railroad Corporation is offering free round-trip tickets to qualifying students  

from Anchorage to Fairbanks and back for the program participants.  

 To apply for this program and learn more about this offer, go to:  www.alaskachamber.com   

Scholarships are available – Application deadline is June 1, 2011 

 

Someday soon…YOU will be running the show 

 


